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File No.: 675.14775.16749 

State Clearinghouse 
1400 Tenth Street 
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RE: SCH# 2018121035 

GAVIN NEWSOM, Governor 

The Santa Ana Area office of the California Highway Patrol (CHP) received the "Notice of 
Completion" of the environmental impact document for the proposed project site for the "Brea 
265 Specific Plan," in the City of Brea and the City's sphere of influence (SOI). After our 
review, we have some concerns with the potential impact this project could have on traffic 
congestion. 

Our concerns relate to the potential impact on departmental operations, with primary emphasis 
on increased traffic and changes in traffic congestion patterns. Additionally, anticipated 
increased response times are a concern. The proposed project would have an adverse impact on 
Area operations due to the increased traffic congestion, which would necessitate the need for 
additional traffic control measures to mitigate the potential increase in traffic collisions. 

If you have any questions regarding these concerns, please contact Sergeant J. Beam, #15159, at 
(714) 567-6000. 

Sincerely, 

M. E. HARRIS, Captain 
Commander 
Santa Ana Area 

Cc: Border Division 
Special Projects Section 
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